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Comic Relief 

This Friday, 24th, we will be 

selling cakes at 50p each to 

support Comic Relief – school 

uniform is too be worn as 

usual. Any parents whose 

children are on packed lunch and would like 

to have a special Red Nose Day dinner, 

please contact the office. 

 

Sainsbury’s 

We are collecting Sainsbury’s Active Kids 

vouchers in school – any you get with your 

shopping would be appreciated! 

 

Easter toys 

We have Easter toys for sale in 

the office, £1.50 each, with all 

proceeds going to Butterwick 

Hospice – there is a choice of 

chicks, bunnies and lambs. 

 

PE kits, homework 

PE kits, homework and reading books are not 

being done, or not brought into school – 

please ensure your child is organised with 

these things, and any reading/homework is 

done on time. Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

Reading afternoon 

Many thanks to all parents/carers 

who attended the reading 

afternoons at school. 

 

 

School premises rules 

Can we please remind everyone 

that there is no smoking/e-

cigarette usage on school 

premises, nor should any dogs be 

brought on to the yard.  

 

Easter egg competition 

On Thursday 6th April we have an 

Easter egg decorating competition 

taking place – children can 

decorate an egg at home and bring 

it into school that day. We are 

looking for the children’s own work when we 

judge the entries. 

 

Awards assembly 

We have an Awards assembly in school on 

Friday 7th April – all parents/carers are 

welcome to attend, please come along! 

If you attend the assembly your child can go 

home with you afterwards. 
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Baltic trip 

The whole school went on 

a trip to the Baltic at 

Newcastle on Friday 3rd 

March, where they 

worked with a ceramics 

artist and a bridges 

workshop. The children had a very enjoyable 

day, and we had nice weather to walk along 

the Quayside. 

Thank you for all who contributed to the 

trip to make it possible. 

 

 

 

Y6 London trip 

Just a reminder to parents that the final 

instalment of £30 is due 

by 1st April. 

 

 

 

 

Dinner money 

Please ensure all dinner money is paid on a 

Monday for the following week – we have 

to submit the payments to 

County Hall weekly and late 

payments by parents have to be subsidised 

by school. 

 

 

Dates for the diary 

Thursday 23rd March                           - Whole school Maths Day 

Thursday 6th April                              - Easter Egg competition 

Friday 7th April                                 - Awards Assembly 1.30 

                                                   - School closes 3.15 Easter holiday 

Monday 24th April                               - School reopens 

    

   

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 


